QUENIBOROUGH’S QUEST FOR A
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN CONTINUES

Queniborough Village Hall - Saturday 30th September
between 3.00pm and 7.00pm.

One of the most significant dates in the recent history of
Queniborough Village.

This is the single most important meeting for Queniborough Village since the Wind
Farm meetings a few years ago. The views and support we got from people attending
the windfarm meetings back then gave us the mandate we needed to stop Scottish Power
from building a huge wind farm at the top of the village, which would have affected all
our lives for 25 years.

This meeting will lay the ground rules for all future development in Queniborough for
generations to come. If you love this village we need you to attend this session,
sometime to suit you, between 3.00pm and 7.00pm on Saturday 30" September in the
Village Hall.

You will have a chance to meet the Steering Group and our consultants and ask all the
questions you have regarding the process, the plan and the impact it will have on the
Village. You will also have the chance to let us know what you feel about the village
and what you think it should look like in the future, what you would like to protect and
what you would like to see changed.

The information we gain from you will directly feed into our Neighbourhood Plan
which once accepted will be a key consultation document for all future development
applications.Once accepted the Neighbourhood Plan will be enshrined in law because
the Neighbourhood Plan forms a key part of the Government’s Planning Processes.It
can’t be bypassed or ignored; it will form part of our protection and safety net against
any and all potentially disastrous future developments.

If we get it right we will have a say where, when and what development will take place
in Queniborough for the foreseeable future. If we get it wrong or we don’t have a plan
in place, developers will have free rein within our wonderful Village.

Your invitation to this event is in a flyer which has been inserted into this month’s
Gazette. Please, please don’t ignore it or throw it away. Have a read, as it explains in
more detail what this process is all about.

If you really can’t spare an hour to attend the event, the last page of the leaflet outlines
other ways in which you can send us your views.

This is too important to ignore, so please don’t.
All our documents and the minutes of our meeting are available on the Parish Councils

website under http://www.queniboroughpc.org. uk/neighbourhood-plan.html. Please
feel free to have a look.

If you would like more information or like to get involved please contact Mike Jones
via email on jones.michael8@sky.com or telephone on 01162607773. Thanks in
advance.

Pam Jones, for and on behalf of the QNP Steering Group.



